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MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 13 AUGUST, 2012. 
 

 

In accord with Rule ARR.140(a), Mr. R.W. Huxtable, the Trainer of SMOKE ‘EM BILLY, has 

reported to Stewards that subsequent to its last run on 25 June 2011 SMOKE ‘EM BILLY had 

undergone extensive examination at the Ballarat Veterinary Practice.  As a consequence, 

nerve graft surgery was performed on the gelding’s throat.  He stated SMOKE ‘EM BILLY had 

resumed work following a recuperative spell. 
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